
       

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY UNIONS ENDORSE RYAN MIDDLETON FOR COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
Prince George’s County, MD- On Tuesday, February 11th, Prince George’s County Public Safety 
Unions collectively endorsed Ryan Middleton to be Prince George’s County’s next county council 
member for Councilmanic District 5. This decision comes after weeks of interviews and meetings 
with candidates in the crowded field. 
 
The public safety coalition rated candidates on; experience, historical support, knowledge of the 
issues, vision, and character. Mr. Middleton showed a deep understanding of the issues plaguing 
our public safety agencies. In his interviews and questionnaires, he showed a comprehensive 
knowledge of the struggles suffered by our Fire, and Police departments as well as our Sheriff’s 
Office, and shows a real commitment to working on behalf of our members and the residents of 
this county.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


